
LIQUOR COMMISSION MEETING 

August 6, 2015 at 4:15 p.m. 
 

 

The Liquor Commission of the City of Lewistown met on Thursday, August 6, 2015 at 

4:15 p.m. at Lewistown City Hall, 119 South Adams Street, to discuss special events. 

 

PRESENT:  Commissioner Reba Ford, Billie Simmons, Alicia Campbell, Mayor John 

King, Cindy Goddard, also Terri Pigg, Richard Chambers, Todd White, John Barclay. 

Kevin Delmastro arrived at 4:20 p.m. 

 

Commissioners to discuss allowed number of special events at the bars. Todd White, 

representing the VFW, regarding charitable events (benefits) has questions.  They are 

requesting not to use one of the three outdoor special event permits at a charitable event.  

To be put on agenda for city council. The idea is that the organization come to meeting 

and request a permit to have music or outdoor event at the VFW for a charitable event, 

with the organization paying fee or get it waived if it is a city event.  

 

Commissioner John Barclay made motion to adjourn at 4:40 p.m. seconded by Billie 

Simmons. 

 

 

 

 

       ______________________________ 

       Cindy Goddard, City Clerk 


